
Welcome to August 

As we slog our way thru the dog days of summer let us all be thankful that it isn’t snowing.  Can you 

imagine trying to shovel snow in this heat? 

To those that were on vacation during July, welcome home! 

Congratulations to John and Patty Fischer at 102 Fawn Hill Drive as the second  Briar Oaks Community 

Featured Yard. John and Patty are being recognized for the extra care they have given to their lawn, 

plantings, and deck ferns and flowers.  

Greenville County has completed its traffic calming study. As a community, we do not qualify as we do 

not meet the minimum requirements adopted by County Council.  To qualify we needed to have 695 

vehicles per day and hit the 85% speed of 35 mph passing across our streets.  Greenville County has 

offered free slow-down stickers that we can place on our trashcans to remind motorists to slow 

down.  Additionally, we have been given a point of contact to have radar placed on the high-volume 

street which we will pursue.  

Schools are opening on August 15th.  Many parents are now starting to sing the familiar tune of “the 

most wonderful time of the year.”   

5K-12 School Start/End Dates   

First Day August 15  

Last Day June 2  

Student Holidays  

Labor Day September 5  

Teacher Professional Dev. October 17  

Teacher Professional Dev. November 7  

Election Day November 8  

Thanksgiving Break November 23-25  

Winter Break December 19- January 2  

Teacher Professional Dev. January 13  

MLK Day January 16  

Presidents’ Day February 20  

Teacher Professional Dev. March 17  

Spring Break March 20-24  

Student/Teacher Holidays April 7 & 10  

Memorial Day May 29 



The link to download the full schedule can be found at:  

https://www.greenville.k12.sc.us/News/main.asp?titleid=2112calendars  

 

Let’s all stay safe and aware.   

The BO HOA BOD 

  

 

https://www.greenville.k12.sc.us/News/main.asp?titleid=2112calendars

